Rosenberg Corey

From: Aysel Butler <ayselle@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:19 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Opposed to HB 2004-A

We reside in Lane County, and strongly oppose this bill.

Rent control is not the solution to our ever growing housing problem.

We currently live in a free economic society, but too many government regulations are increasingly limiting our ability to
sustain a small profit in this business. What is a "fair rate of return"? Why does government get to decide? We treat all
persons fairly, decently, and with respect.

Please reconsider not voting for HB 2004-A and coming together at the table to come up up with real solutions to our
housing crisis.

Thank you for listening.



